
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 19 - 2017  

Decreased Outflow – Montreal Lake Ontario Section     (Cancelled 2017/08/24)

Mariners are advised that the International Lake Ontario St. Lawrence River Board (Board) has 
decreased the outflow from Lake Ontario from 10,400 cubic metres per second (cms) to 9,910 cms 
today, August 8th at 00:01.     

Mitigation measures implemented as a result of the high flows will remain in effect until conditions 
warrant their removal.   Any change will be communicated via Seaway Notice.   
 
 
 
August 8, 2017 


